From: ) on behalf of TIMMERMANS

Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS) lundi 29 mars 2021 15:10

**CAB TIMMERMANS ARCHIVES** 

Subject: FW: Thank you for speaking at the Eurogas Annual Conference | 25 March

2021

## Pls register

Sent:

To:

From: @eurogas.org>

Sent: Friday, March 26, 2021 6:20 PM

To: TIMMERMANS Frans (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Cc: TOMCZAK Aleksandra (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

@eurogas.org>

Subject: Thank you for speaking at the Eurogas Annual Conference | 25 March 2021

Dear Executive Vice-President, Dear Mr Timmermans,

We were extremely honoured to have you as our vision speaker at yesterday's Eurogas Annual Conference 'Gas: Fit for 55?'.

Your intervention gathered a great interest from the audience and brought over 400 viewers, as well as coverage in the media.

We deeply appreciated your intervention which brought insights on how the gas sector and the energy system can achieve a carbon neutral EU by 2050.

We hope you have enjoyed the moment and we look forward to welcoming you at future events and maintaining a good dialogue with you on the evolution of the gas sector.

## Best wishes









The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender.